
October 3, 2001

Dear Ms. Howe,

I was truly honored to have been recognized by the Space Center Rotary
Club with a Paul Harris Fellow award at your recent Shrimporee fundraiser. I
know that it is the highest award that can be presented by that organization. I also
know of your four-way test, and have strived to keep truth and fairness my
decision-making goals as Precinct Two commissioner. Thank you for allowing me
the privilege of serving as your commissioner these past years, and for
recognizing me in such a meaningful way.

Sincerely,


